School Messenger July 8, 2021

Re:  Senior Portraits

Seniors should have received an email from Lifetouch with instructions to schedule an appointment time for their senior portrait.  Appointments are available on Monday, July 19 and Tuesday, July 20. Students should log onto the website to "self-schedule" their appointment.  
Enter the website PrestigePortraits.com, click the "Locate My School" link, enter the state and city (Baltimore, MD) where the school is located. Find our school name and click the link.   Follow the instructions to schedule your appointment. 

